
 

 

 

 

                    Missing Person 

    

Jeffrey O’Connor, a 64-year-old Kenosha resident, was last seen in Kenosha on 

January 16, 2022.  Jeffrey left home, on foot, and did not take his phone, identification, 

keys or money.  Jeffrey was last seen on a ring doorbell camera in the area of 8700 

block of 48th Avenue.  Jeffrey was wearing a dark colored jacket, blue jeans and white 

tennis shoes. 

Jeffrey has no known medical conditions and there is no evidence to suggest foul play 

is involved with his disappearance.  The surrounding neighborhoods have been 

extensively checked by police and volunteers. 

If you see Jeffrey or know of his whereabouts please contact the Kenosha Police 

Detective Bureau at 262-605-5203.  Callers wishing to remain anonymous can call the 

Kenosha Area Crime Stoppers at 262-656-7333. 
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